
 

STEWARDSHIP, WILLS & TRUST SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

 

June 7, 2023 

 

To All Administrators, Directors, Pastors  
& Stewardship Leaders 
 
Dear Brethren: 
 
Christian greetings!  It is my joy to express commendations to you for your faithfulness in providing 
education and promoting Stewardship & Trust Services in your local fields.  To God be the glory for 
the over 20% increase in tithes and offerings since 2022 into this year. 
 
The Inter-American Division will be partnering with the Jamaica Union to provide training and 
education for all Administrators, Directors, Pastors, and Stewardship Leaders, from August 2 to 5, 
2023.  This is as follows: 
 

 Wednesday, August 2 @ 9:00 a.m.  – Certification for Administrators, Directors & Pastors 
for the North & West Conferences at the West Jamaica Conference Auditorium. 

 Thursday, August 3 @ 9:00 a.m.  – Certification for the Administrators, Directors & Pastors 
for the North East, East Jamaica, and Central Jamaica Conferences at the Andrews 
Memorial Church beginning at 9:00 a.m. 

 Sabbath, August 5 will be a National Stewardship Convention at the Portmore Church.  We 
are requesting the Stewardship Leader of each church in Jamaica to be in attendance. 

 
For the National Stewardship Convention on August 5, please bring your lunch.  We are also 
requesting that the pastors organize their leaders by district for travel purposes to make it more 
cost-effective.     
 
May God continue to bless you and we look forward to your presence and support. 
 
Yours in the Master’s Service, 

 

Dr. Roy Dennis, J.P. 
Stewardship, Willis & Trust Services Director 
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